
Subject: Question to Senator Young

From: Laughlin, Chrystal
To: sherri@csramultimedia.com <sherri@csramultimedia.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

tyoung@tomyounglaw.com <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
Date: 12/14/2012 10:41:25 AM

Ms. Siler,

Hello, my name is Chrystal Laughlin. I am currently answering constituents' questions and concerns regarding the 
Department of Revenue security breach. I received your contact from Senator Young. Please contact me at
803.734.6299 or by email at claughlin@oepp.sc.gov with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,
Chrystal Laughlin
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